
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Year 11 Leavers’ Day – Thursday 5th June 

As your child approaches the end of their time in Year 11, we are writing to inform you of the 

arrangements for our Leavers’ day celebrations on Thursday 5th June. This is an important 

milestone for our students, and we are looking forward to marking the occasion with a 

memorable and meaningful day. 

Please note that students will begin the day with a History exam in the morning as part of 

their GCSE assessments. Students not taking the History exam will be in lesson as usual 8.40-

11am.  

From 11.30am onwards, students will have the opportunity to celebrate together as a year 

group. They are welcome to bring in shirts to be signed by friends and staff, however these 

must not be worn during the school day. Instead, during Periods 3 and 4, students will be 

permitted to wear their signed shirts while gathering on the school field to take photographs 

and enjoy their final moments together as a cohort. 

We are also delighted to invite you to join us for our Leavers Assembly and Liturgy at 2:00pm, 

where we will celebrate the achievements and journey of our Year 11 students. This will be a 

special event filled with reflections, tributes and farewells, and we would be honoured by your 

presence. 

Please arrive at reception by 1:50pm to be seated in time for the assembly. 

Additionally, we would be grateful if you could consider donating any unwanted uniform or PE 

kit. These donations help support other students in need and contribute to our school 

community. Items can be handed in to the main office at any time. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 

Miss Wilkinson. 

We look forward to celebrating this important occasion with you and your child. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Wilkinson 

Head of Year 11 

 


